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TO: IT Staff 
FROM: Pepper Pans 
RE: Inject #8: Whaling Response and Training 

 
 
We are getting a lot of pressure from the Board of Directors on how we are protecting the 
company from phishing attacks, specifically whaling.  Because some of this is new to me, I 
would like you to prepare a presentation on phishing/whaling that gives a brief overview of the 
topic, the dangers, and the mitigation strategies that we are currently using or that we need to 
implement. 
 
I will be presenting your materials to the board and will let you know how your materials were 
received. 
  
This request is to be completed by 3:30 PM today. 
  


